
 

Town of Grand Valley Operating Budget 2025 

 

Sewage Treatment Plant 

The Town’s Sewage Treatment Plant includes the processing facility at the end of Watson Road and two 

pumping stations. In 2025, a new pumping station will be constructed, as discussed in the Capital 

Budget. 

The other funds budgeted include insurance, property taxes, operating overhead costs, and the costs to 

employ the Ontario Clean Water Agency (OCWA) to operate the system for the Town. This contract is 

expired at the end of 2024, and the new contract pricing has been included in this budget. 

The Sewage Treatment program is fully funded by the special levy charged to property owners who are 

connected to the system. 

 

Second Draft: 

- No amendments requested. 


